“It’s Not Just for Prospective New Members!”

Everyone is invited to our New Member Classes, both those who have been members for
years and those interested in joining in our life of faith and ministry together.

The classes are:

September 18 - The Bible.

What is it? Who wrote it? Has it changed over the years? What s the difference
between the Old Testament and the New Testament? How do we read it with under-
standing?

September 25 - Church History.

How did we get from Jesus’ resurrection to First Presbyterian, Fond du Lac? When
did Christianity ‘take off’? Who were some of the greater, and lesser known, he-
roes of the church? Why did Monasticism happen? Why did the Reformation hap-
pen? What role did French fashion play in early Presbyterianism? Where is John Cal-
vin buried?

October 2 - Presbyterianism.

What do we believe? Why do we worship the way we do? Are  Presbyterians limited
to just one style of worship? How are we different from other Protestants? Who is in
charge of us? Who is in charge of our church?

We ask that those interested in membership attend all three classes. If you need to miss one,
that’s OK. We plan to record the classes, but Pastor Ken also provides private tutorials.

Those of you who are already members may want to brush up on the difference be-
tween the Major Prophets and the Minor Prophets. Or maybe you aren’t certain who Simon
Stylites is or you aren’t quite certain where John Calvin is buried. All are valid questions and
we have answers! You are invited to come to all three classes or just those that particularly
interest you.

We hope to see you there!



